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Electronic Copy

Warren Snyder, P.E.

Rayonier Advanced Materials
1301 Riverplace Blvd., Suite 2300
Jacksonville, FL. 32207

Re: Revised Approval of Request for Extension — Agreed Order No. DE 99TC-S260

e Site Name: Goose Lake

o Site Address: NW of SR 101, Shelton, 98584
o Tacility/Site No.: 1185

e Cleanup Site No.: 2537

Dear Mr. Snyder:

On April 20, 2017, Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received Rayonier Advanced
Materials’ (Rayonier A.M.) letter by email requesting a schedule extension. In the letter, Rayonier A.M.
requested an extension of time for submittal of the Goose Lake Public Review Draft Remedial
Investigation report from March 20, 2017 to no later than May 20, 2017. This 60 day extension is needed
to retain a new consulting firm to complete the Public Review Draft, transfer project files from the
previous firm to the new firm, and bring a new project manager up to speed. The extension request
contained an error in the due date requested. The letter should have requested an extension from April 20,
2017 to June 20, 2017. The correct dates were confirmed with Warren Snyder, Rayonier A.M., by email
on April 26, 2017.

This request is approved and the Public Review Draft Remedial Investigation report is due June 20, 2017.
This extension doesn’t change any other requirements or timelines present in Agreed Order DE 99TC-
$260.

Sincerely,

Connie G. Groven, P.E.
Cleanup Project Manager
Southwest Regional Office Toxics Cleanup Program

By Certified Mail: [91 7199 9991 7037 0287 2080]

co; Marian Abbett, Ecology
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